Mrs Jennifer Stanley
8 Bluebell Way
Hatfield
Hertfordshire
AL10 9FJ

Phone – 07981 531230

26th March 2019

Dear Sir / Madam,

I write with regard to my next-door neighbour Gill Burnett, who lives at 6 Bluebell Way.
Gill recently approached me and asked me if I had an objection to her placing a bicycle store on her driveway.  I assured Gill that I was very happy for her to do this and was grateful that she had been so considerate as to ask my views.

Gill is an excellent neighbour and works hard to ensure that her tenants cause no upset to her neighbours by parking outside of their homes.  It is in my view the mark of a good landlady that she is willing to provide good and safe storage for her tenant’s bicycles and I am in full support of her bicycle storage unit remaining in place.
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Yours sincerely


Mrs J Stanley
